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Dear Saints:

We greet you in the precious Name of our Lord Jesus Christ!  We’re Pastors Desmond & Nanda 
Richard.  We live in the impoverished nation of Guyana, South America and we pastor Word of 
Life Ministries here.  A pentecostal church wedge in the heart of a fierce Hindu village and there 
is lots of persecution, we’re in a building project right now and we’re humbly seeking your 
financial assistance.  Our brother Cliff Russell will be coming to Guyana on 11-24-2013 to help 
us work on the building for two months.  We’ve also asked him to present this need to our 
brothers and sisters in America so they can be a part of this memorial we’re raising up unto the 
Lord Jesus Christ.  Whatever you give will help us to buy building materials and do all that’s 
necessary for the completion of our sanctuary.

We thank you for your heart in missions and for strengthening our hands as we win the lost for 
Jesus here in these forgotten parts of the world!

Yours in Christ,

Rev. Desmond T. Richard 


